
 
 

GENERAL OBSERVATION ON SSA. 

 

1. Amount sanctioned for building grant should be uniform. It was observed that 

even in the same year, the receipt of Building grant is different in different 

schools. It is important to maintain uniformity in sanctioning of building 

grant for all schools depending on the revised amount from year to year.   

 

2. Supply of books should be a week before the school opens i.e. in the first 

week of February every year. Every year the books are supplied 2 – 3 months 

after re-opening of the schools, sometimes even upto the middle of the year.  

 

3. School uniform should be issued before the school opens. 

 

4. Maintenance Grant should be regular so as to enable the schools to carry out 

maintenance and repair works regularly.  

 

5. Some schools received School Grant in the form of money while some got it 

in the form of materials like water filters, dustbins, etc. In fact, sanctioning of 

school grant should be uniform for all schools whether given in the form of 

money or school materials.  

SUGGESTION: 

The above observations need to be considered by Project Director, SSA 

for ensuring effective implementation of the scheme.  

 

 


